Southampton Colloquium on
Maritime Conflict of Laws

The Institute of Maritime Law at the University of Southampton, together with the
Universities of Oslo and Tulane, is hosting a colloquium on maritime conflict of
laws on 1st -2nd October 2010. The programme looks excellent (it doesn’t seem to
be available on the web anywhere, so you'll just have to trust me on that). Details
can be obtained from Mrs Anita Rogers-Ballanger - for contact information see
the IML website.
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